
 

 

 

US custom harvesters and its members petition the state of Kansas to change, renew transportation laws 

to assist our members in safer transportation of our equipment in the most time saving, safe and 

economic way possible. With needs to service agriculture and feed the world in the most efficient way, 

equipment size and harvesting capacity has grown or expanded vastly in the last few years, in order for 

us to be efficient and our businesses to stay competitive. We look at ways to transport our equipment 

through the state, the most efficient way is to have a one semi tractor, trailer, trailer combination, 

exceeding the current two twenty eight and one half feet, o a length of trailers only as in other states 

exceeding 81 feet but less than ninety including load. This for us is the safest way to move equipment 

never exceeding weight laws and traveling through the state less than one thousand miles annually. 
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